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United Quilt Guild  
Minutes –May 6, 2014 
Submitted by Sharon Walker 
 

President, Dee Hart opened the 
meeting at 6:30 PM with 32 members 
present. Many had been there since 
5:30 PM working on a project with 
instruction provided by Ginger 
Mangee. There was one other guest 
present. Tracey Aelis, Judy 
Lemmon's daughter, was visiting 
from Florida.  

A motion was made by Gayle 
Wanamaker to accept the minutes as 
read. Seconded by Nannette Lunger. 
Motion passed. 

A motion was made by Judi Lemmon 
to accept the treasurer’s report 
pending audit. Seconded by Beth 
Gallo. Motion passed. 

Lois Dunn made a motion to adjourn 
the meeting. 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

Beth Gallo announced there was a 
full slate of officers: Pres. Dee Hart; 
Vice Pres Debbie Mangas and 
Jennifer Greenleaf; Secretary Sharon 
Walker; Treasurer Mary Durkin; and 
Assistant Sec/Tres Carolyn Clunk. A 
motion was made by Miriam Good 
and seconded by Heidi Knopp to 
close the nominations. Motion 
passed. The slate was unanimously 
decided. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
June Challenge 

Mary Durkin once again reminded 
everyone about Challenge night, June 
3, 2014. Items are to be brought to 
the church by 5:30 PM in a brown 
paper bag. Please indicate on the bag 
the category in which your item 
belongs. (Bed, Wall or Accessory) 
Members are asked to bring a finger 
food to share and items for the 
Chinese Auction. Those helping to 
set up please meet at the church at 
10AM. There will be NO UFO. 

NEW BUSINESS 
2015 Quilt Show 

Pat Williams will meet with Mindy at 
the Salem Community Center to 
begin plans for the next Quilt Show 
2015. 

Charity Quilts 

 Many quilts need to be finished. 
Charity quilts will meet the second 
Tuesday of every month at 
Thousands of Bolts in Boardman. 
The group meets the last Saturday of 
every month at Emmanuel Lutheran 
church, Broadway Ave, in Salem. But 
these days are subject to change so 
watch your emails. Many hands make 
many people and babies happy with a 
comforting quilt. 

Membership 

Margie reminded members that they 
can begin paying their dues at the 
June meeting and continue July and 
August. Dues are $20.00 per person 
per year. Please give Margie any 
changes to your info such as street 
address, email address and phone 
numbers.  

JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

Debbie Dunlevy                              19 
Linda Henderson                             23             
Debbie Mangas                               20 
Colleen Spalding                             28 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sympathy Block 

Judi Lemmon requested a sympathy 
block with the colors cream and any 
other color. 

70+ Lunch/Dinner 

Lois Dunn announced that plans are 
being made for a 70+ lunch/dinner 
again this year. 

Quilt Shows and Shops 

Members wishing to locate quilt 
shows can use their computers to go 
to the North East Ohio Regional 
Quilt Council site and check out 
their calendar. They have very 
complete info about North East Ohio 
quilt shows. You will find 
information about quilt shops in 
North East Ohio. NQA Quilt Show in 
Columbus is May 23 – 25th. 

July Program 

July 1st meeting will be a presentation 
by Nannette Lunger's husband about 
buying fabric online, organizing your 
quilt space, and how to cut 
continuous strips of fabric. It will be 
at the Leetonia Library Community 
Room since he needs WiFi for his 
presentation. Meeting will start at 
6:30. Be sure to let Gayle 
Wanamaker or Pat Patterson know if 
you will be needing directions. 

August Program 

August 5th meeting bring your 
completed UFO project for our 
meeting at 6:30 at The Presbyterian 
Church on 2nd St., Salem. 
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Show & Tell 

Show and Tell featured many of the 
completed Stack and Wack quilts 
taught by Lois Dunn. 

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday around10 A.M- 3 PM. 
Contact Debbie Mangas at 330-538-
2186 if interested. 

Appliqué Group 

The Applique Group meets on the 
third Wednesday of each month at 
7:00 P.M. at Beth Gallo’s house in 
Lisbon. Contact Beth at 330-424-
7024 or bgallo_700@yahoo.com. 

Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 
Margie Hoffmaster TEN DAYS after 
the monthly meeting at 
margiehoff@yahoo.com. 

UQG 20th Anniversary 
Tote Bags 

If you would like a tote bag, see Pat 
Patterson. The bags are $17.00 
prepaid. Please make the checks to 
United Quilt Guild. We can order 
them as we receive requests, no 
minimum number. 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

 
June 3, 2014 
No UFO 
Program - Challenge 
5:30 PM - Deliver challenge item 
6:30 PM- meeting begins. 
Please bring finger food and Chinese 
raffle item. 
 
July 1, 2014 
UQG Meeting 
6:30 PM Leetonia Library 
Community Room 
Program: Thousands of Bolts 
 

August 6, 2014 
UFO 10 AM 
Meeting 6:30 PM 
Program: Members who signed a 
contract will show their work.  
 

JUNE TREASURER’S 
REPORT 

Beg balance:                       $6,183.01 
 Income:                                  + 51.00 
Expenses: 
   J Greenleaf Spring tea          - 65.09 
   G Mangie  May Program   - 275.00 
   Sue Elze  Charity quilts      - 210.33 
   C Spalding Spring tea          -120.19 
   Kim Williams Spring tea     -302.87 
   Bank service charges              - 9.50 
Ending bal as of 5/15/2014   5,251.03 

Respectfully Submitted 
Mary Durkin, Treasurer for UQG 

MEMBER CORRECTION 
Shirley Barnes new email address: 
Ted24bearns@aol.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


